
BAT TESTING FAQ 
 

• When will the schedule be out? MSA board is in charge of the schedule so 

when it is released it will be posted. 

• Can I bring my bats to Parks and Recreation? No. The parks and 

recreations does not test bats. 

• Do I need to get my bat tested? Yes all bats have to have the D16 sticker 

visible on the bat before using in league play 

• What bats can I use? Bats must be on the approved list before getting 

tested:  https://www.usasoftball.com/certified-equipment/ 

• Where do I get my new bat tested? See the bat testing schedule or fill out 

the bat testing form and a MSA member will get ahold of you. 

https://www.usasoftball.com/certified-equipment/

